
 

ROOM REFURBISHMENT PROGRAM 

The Edgewater Resort and Spa is pleased to confirm the Refurbishment Program that is being planned 

for the Lagoon View Rooms. This work begin in the 2nd week of January 2019. 

 

 

Lagoon View Rooms – Takutea and Aitutaki 

 

Refurbishment work will include the off-site build 

of cabinetry. This will reduce the onsite noise 

levels to a minimum. Both the front and back of 

each room will also be retiled. When this work is 

being carried out, all Lagoon View Bookings will be 

upgraded to keep guests as far away from this area 

as possible. 

It is envisaged that the work will take up to 6 

weeks  - ( 3 weeks per block of 12 rooms) 

 

We plan to have the two 

Lagoon View Rooms 

completed in under 6 weeks. 

Attention will then be moved 

to the Garden Superior 

Rooms 

It is envisaged that the work 

will take up to 3 weeks per 

block of rooms. Once the 

Lagoon View Rooms are 

completed, work will then 

start on the Garden Superior 

Rooms. 

 

 

 


